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The semester has gone by faster than I could have imagined but it has 

been exciting and productive as my learning process continues. In this 

month’s issue, I highlight our fall commencement ceremony that took 

place this past weekend. It went well and I am grateful to our faculty 

members who participated in such high numbers to support our 

students. Bravo! I look forward to seeing even more faculty at the 

spring commencement. We celebrated the accomplishments of our 

alumni and friends of the University during the ceremony. Six alumni 

awards were given out to recognize their hard work and dedication to 

Millersville. We also hosted the Celebration of Scholars Luncheon to 

thank our donors and friends who support our students through 

scholarships and fellowships. I am very proud of the academic programs that have been recognized 

at the national level this past semester and a few of them are highlighted below. While we are on 

break, our facilities staff will finalize work on the establishment of a nanotechnology lab to enhance 

our offerings in applied engineering and related fields. And finally, our information technology staff 

will be rolling out the next phase of the Office 365 migration to faculty and staff. 

Remember to relax during the break so that you will come back refreshed for the new year. While 

there may be material gift-giving this season, let us pause to remember the reason for our joy. I am 

looking forward to an exciting 2019 as your president. Peace and blessings to you and your families at 

this yuletide. 

MILLERSVILLE HOSTS 162ND ANNUAL COMMENCEMENT 

Challenging, humbling, and rewarding are just a few of the words I would use to describe the 

commitment that millions of students across America make to earn an undergraduate degree. After 

years of hard work and dedication, more than 400 Millersville University students made that walk 

across the stage on Dec. 16 and received their degree at the Fall 2018 Commencement Ceremony. 
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https://www.guidetoonlineschools.com/
https://www.accreditedschoolsonline.org/
https://www.accreditedschoolsonline.org/
https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2018/10/30/ville-makes-best-online-programs-list/?platform=hootsuite


https://www.case.org/
https://www.case.org/
https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2018/09/27/national-fundraising-award-goes-to-millersville/
https://thebestschools.org/
https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2018/07/11/mus-online-emergency-management-masters-degree-ranked-one-of-best/
https://www.collegechoice.net/
https://blogs.millersville.edu/news/2018/09/20/masters-degree-in-gifted-education-ranks-high/
/alumni/awards/distinguished-alumni-award.php#Hoffa
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Honorary Alumna Award – Susan P. Luek, Ph.D. 

Dr. Susan Luek contributed a great deal t

/alumni/awards/honorary-alumnusna-award.php#current-winner
/alumni/awards/outstanding-volunteer-service-award.php#current-winner
/alumni/awards/millersville-university-young-alumni-achievement-award.php#current
/alumni/awards/millersville-university-young-alumni-achievement-award.php#current
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Young Alumni Achievement Award Recipient – Leslie Gates ’03, Ph.D. 

Dr. Leslie Gates graduated from Millersville University in 2003 with a bachelor’s 

degree in Art Education. Following graduation, Gates taught art in the York City 

and Greencastle-Antrim School Districts. In 2012, Gates returned to Millersville as a 

faculty member in the Department of Art & Design, where she currently serves as 

an Associate Professor of Art Education. Gates was named Pennsylvania Art 

Education Association’s “Art Educator of the Year” in 2017-18. Her commitment 

extends to educators state-wide; Gates has served on PAEA’s Board of Directors from 2009-2017 and 

has been involved in planning PAEA’s annual conference since 2010. The read her full bio visit Dr. 

Leslie Gates Bio. 

Young Alumni Achievement Award Recipient – Michelle Kaufman ’03, Ph.D. 

Dr. Michelle R. Kaufman is an assistant professor in the Department of Health, 

Behavior & Society at the Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health. As a 

social psychologist, she studies how interpersonal relationships and social factors 

contribute to health disparities, and how behavior change interventions can 

mitigate these factors. Kaufman has authored more than 30 peer-reviewed publications tackling 

difficult issues such as sexual violence and sex trafficking. She has four manuscripts under review 

focusing on sexual violence and has presented at more than 60 scientific meetings. Kaufman’s 

immense influence spans several continents, with current and past projects in the U.S., Nepal, South 

Africa, Tanzania, Ethiopia, Malawi, Zimbabwe, Cote d’Ivoire and Indonesia. To read her full bio visit Dr. 

Michelle Kaufman Bio. 
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